





20 July 1990

Mrs. Rdward J. Stokoski
1318 E, 168th Place
South Holland, IL 60473

Dear Colleen:

I received your note yesterday concerning Ed's death, and will
make note of it in the October issue of Echoes.

As 1s customary, unless requested otherwise, I have changed the
amiling list to your name, and will continue to send you copiles
of Echoes.

1f at any time you wish to be dropped from the mailing list,
please let me know.

Sincerely yours,



